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Pagination problem 
 
There are minor pagination problems in various parts of the Nigeria 2008 final report that was printed in 
the US. These problems do not appear in the version of the report printed in Nigeria. The pagination 
problems DO NOT affect the actual text. All pages are present and in the correct order, just some 
pages have incorrect numbers because of a software problem. 
 
The pagination problems have been corrected in the PDF for the Nigeria 2008 final report (FR222) 
on the MEASURE DHS web site (www.measuredhs.com). 
 
Other changes that have been made to the report since publication 
 
Back of title page [ii] – The text was edited in a number of places. The following is the corrected text: 
 
The 2008 Nigeria Demographic and Health Survey (2008 NDHS) was implemented by the National Population 
Commission (NPC) and fielded from June to October 2008. ICF Macro provided technical assistance as well as 
funding to the survey through MEASURE DHS, a project funded by the United States Agency for International 
Development (USAID) that provides support and technical assistance for the implementation of population and 
health surveys in countries worldwide. Funding for the survey was provided by USAID and the U.S. President’s 
Emergency Plan for AIDS Relief (PEPFAR). Funding for the household listing and additional fieldwork support 
was provided by the United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA). The views expressed in this publication are those of 
the authors and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Government of Nigeria, the United States Government, or 
donor organizations. 
 
Additional information about the 2008 NDHS may be obtained from the headquarters of the National Population 
Commission, Plot 2031, Olusegun Obasanjo Way, Zone 7 Wuse, PMB 0281, Abuja, Nigeria; Telephone: (234) 09 
523-9173, Fax: (234) 09 523-1024. 
 
Information about the DHS programme may be obtained from the MEASURE DHS Project, ICF Macro, 
11785 Beltsville Drive, Suite 300, Calverton, MD 20705, USA; Telephone: 301-572-0200, Fax: 301-572-0999, E-
mail: reports@macrointernational.com, Internet: http://www.measuredhs.com. 
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Page xvii – In the list of tables and figures, the name of Chapter 18 is FEMALE GENITAL CUTTING 
[not DOMESTIC VIOLENCE] 
 
Page 488, Appendix F – The correct personnel for the household listing in Yobe are as follows: 
 

Ahmed Kumo Supervisor
Thiama Ndirmbula Lister
Mohammed Isa Lister
Bukar M. Ishaku Lister
Adamu Isa Lister
Musa Usman Driver
Abdulrahman Hussaini Driver

 


